
 

  

~ CITY OF 

\e:;/ FORT LAUDERDALE 

JOIN US FOR A 

TOWN HALL 
MEETING 
TO DISCUSS 
Florida House Bill 1365  
Public Camping and Public Sleeping 

Thursday, November 21 | 6 p.m. 
United Way of Broward County 
1300 S. Andrews Avenue, Fort Lauderdale 

Topic of Discussion 
A new state law prohibits camping or sleeping on public property. We invite you 
to a community town hall to discuss what this means for the City of Fort Lauderdale 
and our residents.  

City staff will provide an overview of HB 1365, which went into effect October 1, 
2024, how to report violations, and steps the City is taking to comply with the law 
while showing care and compassion for all members of our community.  

For more information, visit ftlcity.info/hb1365 or call (954) 828-5063.  

If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call (954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 

http://ftlcity.info/hb1365

